UNITED STATES INFORMATION AGENCY
WASHINGTON

OFFICE OF May 27, 1965

THE DIRECTOR

Dear Red,

It was most gracious of you to inscribe
a copy of Who Speaks for the Negro? for me.
I am looking forward to reading it with great
interest.

With best regards,

Sincerely,

Cark

Carl T. Rowan
Director

Mr. Robert Penn Warren
2495 Redding Road
Fairfield, Connecticut




